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Dear Parents/Carers, 

New Parents Welcome Evening - Thursday 26th June 

We look forward to meeting both you and your child during our Welcome Evening 
on 26th June, prior to the school’s Step-Up Day. 

Due to the number of new starters, we have arranged a staggered attendance 
time to allow you all to spend time with our uniform provider and meet with your 
child’s new class teacher. 

Pupils and parents from our feeder schools should attend at the following times, 
arriving via the old reception entrance adjacent to the school hall. Please follow 
the signs on site - 

4.15 - 4.45 Gothic Mede & St Andrews 

4.45 - 5.15 St Mary’s & Fairfield Park 

5.15 - 5.45 Roecroft & all other Lower schools 

On arrival, you will be guided to the Main Hall for a short introduction to Etonbury 
from our Principal. Following the welcome speech, you will make your way with 
your child to the gym to meet with Total Clothing, our uniform suppliers and from 
there onto the canteen/outdoor canopies.  

At this point, your child’s class teacher will be available for an informal chat before 
you make your way back to the car park via the Year 5 playground in readiness for 
the other groupings to arrive. Other members of the Senior Leadership Team will 
be on hand at this time if you have any further questions. 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please feel free to email myself or Mrs 
Beckwith (Head of Year 5) 

Yours Faithfully 

Mr B. Sale 

Head of Etonbury Juniors 

bsale@bestacademies.org.uk  dbeckwith@bestacademies.org.uk 
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